

Campaign Newsletter

Volume 16

April 23-24, 2016

Many thanks to the households who participated in our Commitment Weekend last weekend by making their pledges to the *Counting Our Blessings* Campaign. They join other fellow parishioners who commit to making our campaign a reality! To date, our pledges have reached **over \$4,688,289 from only 680 families**.

While we are very grateful to all our donors, our gifts to date come from just 11% of our parish. We need the support of <u>each parish family</u> in order to be successful. <u>Just think of all we can accomplish if 100% of our faith community works together to reach our common goal!</u>

Please remember, every gift, regardless of size, is important to our campaign!

We also thank all the families who support this campaign by keeping it in their prayers. We know that not every family is capable of making a pledge or gift, however each household's response and prayers are essential to our success. If you have not responded to the campaign, please return your pledge card this weekend through the offertory collection.

VOLUNTEER OUTREACH HAS BEGUN!

Our team of Campaign Volunteers have begun contacting those families who did not attend a reception and have not yet responded to the campaign beginning this week. The volunteers will be ready to go over the campaign materials and answer any questions you may have about our campaign.

Thanks again to every parishioner who has donated their time and talents to this campaign. Your commitment, energy, and participation are greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions, please contact the campaign office at 281-358-6637 or at campaign@stmartha.com

Frequently Asked Question:

If I already donated through Faith Direct, why do I have to turn in my pledge card?

The only way St. Martha knows you've made your gift is by turning in your pledge card. Your fellow parishioners are hard at work contacting and following up with families we have not heard from.

If you have not turned in your pledge card we may not notice your gift till we receive the next report from Faith Direct.

Also, we would like to add your generous gift to our campaign totals to keep our momentum going.

We thank you so much for your gift and your participation.